
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 15th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To support our topic of Amazing Animals this half term, the children in Year 1 will be visited by  
For Paws Pet Shop with a collection of small animals to show us.  They will come in to school on 
Monday 29th January 2018. 
The aim of the visit is to give the children first-hand experience of handling pets and learning about their 
needs and how to look after them. 
 
The visit has been funded by the PTFA so is therefore free of charge. 
 
Please let us know if your child has any allergies that we need to be aware of. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss White and Miss Pearson 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP IF THERE ARE ANY ALLERGIES WE NEED TO BE AWARE OF REGARDING THIS 
WORKSHOP. 
 
Name of Child .....................................................  Class  ………….  
 
Any allergies(please state which)……………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed................................................Parent/Guardian     Date.............................. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


